
District VI Annual Report  
  
District VI (1922) consists of two clubs, New Glasgow (1925) and Truro (1960) with a total 
membership of 62 Gyros with strong support of Gyrettes/ Lady Gyros at meetings and 
social functions.     
  
The New Glasgow Club held a number of in-person meetings and an in-person Founders’ 
Night during the year as well as a number of executive meetings via Zoom. The Truro Club 
held two in-person executive meetings, but has not met as a club since February, 2020.    
  
The New Glasgow Club published 2 Bulletins and the Truro Club published 10 Bulletins.  
  
The New Glasgow Club financially supports two projects in the community.  
  
Both clubs have not added any new members and are concerned with membership decline 
and the lack of enthusiam of members to accept leadership positions.  
  
With the movement of people to Nova Scotia from other provinces and states there may be 
an opportunity for Gyro to provide a Social Connection to their new Community.  
  
Our District Executive activity in the district has been minimal, I have attended the New 
Glasgow Club Founders’ Night in person and attended the New Glasgow Club’s Annual 
General Meeting via Zoom. Both myself and Lieutenant Governor Mike Jenkins have 
attended and participated in the monthly Board of Governors’ meetings via Zoom.  
  
Respectfully Submitted;  
  
Harold Bernard  
District VI Governor  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  


